
 

Dear parents, 

 

Davis School District with the assistance of Davis County Health Department has identified one or more 

positive cases of COVID-19 in your child’s school on March 12, 2021  We currently have 3 confirmed 

positive COVID cases in the past 14 days. 

 

Contact tracing has been conducted and those immediately affected have been contacted and 

asked to quarantine. This correspondence is to keep you informed of COVID cases in your child’s 

school. 

 

We understand you may have concerns. Be assured that the situation is being monitored daily. As 

always, you have the right to keep your child home from school to avoid risk of exposure, and your child 

can make up the work missed.  

 

You can help prevent the spread of COVID-19 by using healthy hygiene practices in your home.  This 

includes:   

• Proper handwashing,  

• Coughing into a tissue or elbow if a tissue is not available, 

• Wearing face coverings,  

• Keeping frequently touched surfaces clean, and  

• Staying home when sick. 

 

Symptoms of COVID-19 include fever, sore throat, cough, shortness of breath, loss of smell and/or taste, 

headache, muscle aches, fatigue, congestion and/or runny nose, nausea, vomiting, and diarrhea. If your 

child develops any of the symptoms, he or she should be tested. You can find a testing location at 

coronavirus.utah.gov/testing-locations or contact your healthcare provider. 

 

If your child does develop symptoms, please keep them at home and isolated as much as possible. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristen McDonough 

 

Bountiful Elementary COVID Administrator 

 

http://www.coronavirus.utah.gov/testing-locations

